
Official Sensitive 

 

 

8 July 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian  

 

Performing Arts Show - Monday 15 July 2024 

 

Hedingham School are holding a Performing Arts Show on the evening of Monday 15 July 2024, starting 

at 6.00pm and finishing at approximately 7.30pm. The show will be an exhibit of a unique blend of 

Dance, Music and Musical Theatre performances. The show will consist of a number of pieces that have 

been learnt by Hedingham School students through the extra-curricular programme and will also 

feature some of the winning performances from our Inter Arts House Festival ‘Hedingham’s Got Talent’. 

 

This is an exciting opportunity for parents to visit the school and view some of the excellent work that 

has been acquired by students. The students have demonstrated considerable commitment to the 

Performing Arts at Hedingham and in preparation for the show.  

 

Tickets will be priced at £4.00 for adults and £3.00 for concessions. Tickets will be available from today, 

Monday 8 July. Please note, we cannot accept money on the door, therefore, all tickets must be 

purchased in advance of the evening via ParentPay.  

 

We hope that you can take advantage of this opportunity and support our students in their Dance, 

Drama, Music and Musical Theatre work. 

 

Yours sincerely                                                               Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs K Murton                                                                Mr R Cull 

Leader of Dance and Drama                                            Leader of Music 


